
 

 

Mosvold Hospital: Security challenges 
 

The PSA’s Provincial Office in Durban has received concerns from members owing to security challenges 

they are facing at Mosvold Hospital and clinics that fall under this institution. The PSA has been informed 

that the contract with Msinga Security Company for the provision of security services was terminated 

mainly owing to poor service delivery and disputes between management and its employees. As a result, 

a new agreement was entered into with a new entity to provide security services.  

  

Owing to the appointment of a new security company, another dispute has arisen between employees of 

the new entity and Msinga Security Company. This dispute has escalated and now even involves the 

local councilors and izinduna. This untenable situation has led to the Hospital and clinics under the 

Hospital being without security guards, which compromises the safety of employees. 

 

PSA’s intervention 

The PSA held an urgent meeting with the provincial Acting Director of Security, Mr Zondi, about the 

matter. Mr Zondi has committed to visit this institution together with District Director and to allocate the 

Health Department’s security as a temporary measure up until the new security company has allocated its 

guards. 

  

Members will be informed of developments. 
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